
 
COVID-19 Update #3 - eLearning@VPSHS from the Principal for Parents and Caregivers 

 
Dear Parents & Caregivers 
 
I am writing to further update you on the changing situation in response to coronavirus - COVID-19. Please 
be advised that Victoria Point State High School has had zero reported cases to date. 
 
Continuity of Teaching and Learning 
As the COVID-19 situation evolves, our school continues to prepare for continuity of learning and teaching.   
 

Victoria Point State High School’s Online Learning Platform is Moodle which can be accessed from the 
School webpage under Quick links: https://vpshs.eq.edu.au/   Please follow the link below as a reminder 
of how to log into Moodle: 
https://vpshs.eq.edu.au/ourfacilities/ComputersAndTechnology/Pages/eLearn-@-VPSHS.aspx   
 
 

The school will provide the following information via Moodle to be accessed by students unable to attend 
school either due to self-isolation and/or high risk environments under a medical directive.  

1. Unit Overview 
2. Assessment Task/s 
3. Course Materials including activities and supporting resources 

 

Victoria Point State High School will cease individual correspondence of student work from Monday 23 
March 2020. For students experiencing individual and extreme cases of hardship, please contact 
admin@vpshs.eq.edu.au for a hardcopy of the above teaching and learning resources.   

 

The Department of Education has many resources available to us and our teachers will seek to minimise 
any disruption to student learning should our school be impacted by the virus. 
https://learningplace.eq.edu.au/cx/resources/file/6f953822-eb08-473b-9f36-f5637af98019/1/index.html  
 
eLearning @ VPSHS 
This link will allow students to locate, set-up or reset passwords for the range of programs we use at 
VPSHS to communicate with students and/or assign work and resources required for learning including 
Daymap, Moodle and OWA (student emails). 
https://vpshs.eq.edu.au/facilities/computers-and-technology/bring-your-own-device 
 
Ongoing Planning 
As we have already seen across the world, this situation is likely to continue for some time and is evolving. 
As such, as a school and as a community, we must all prepare over the short, medium and long term. 
 

I ask that you continue to take all necessary local actions to support your child’s, and the school’s, health 
and hygiene and act in a protective and preventative manner to help limit the spread of coronavirus. 
 

I will continue to provide communication as Australia’s response to COVID-19 evolves. Thank you for your 
vigilance in helping us manage this public health issue. 
 
For support to access our online learning platform or resources log a request at 
helpdesk@vpshs.eq.edu.au.  
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Scot Steinhardt 
Principal 
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